SDARC Club Meeting for 6/6/2024

Meeting of the SDARC was called to order at 6:52 by Rodney Scott, K7DLI.
Dues are due for 2024, they are $30.00 for family and $20.00 for single

The treasury report was given: Savings we have $3,330.43 and checking is $1,083.90. Two of the
flower arrangements have not sent invoices yet according to the bank statement. The repeater routers
have been paid for, the bill was $631.82. Bret is going to check with the credit union about the
discrepancy on the router charges which shows $700.00 on the bank statement.

Motion to accept the Treasurer report was made by Jim, KJ7S and Bret, WX7Y seconded.

Health and welfare:

Pam, Bryan’s Mother, is doing the same and is still in Parkdale. Rodney Scott’s Wife, Susie passed
away, and Willie (NC7F) Frisbee’s Wife, Tracy has also passed away. Condolences and comments were
abundantly put forth.

Camp out is scheduled for June 21st, 22nd and 23rd. Some people will go up early to try to secure a
spot. We will be going up to the Cottonwood Canyon campsite.

The next meeting will be July 11th in Emery County at the Ponderosa Grill.

Repeater report:

Bryan, K7GX got the routers. Cedar repeater was put back on the Ubiquity Internet link and then to
the Carbon county network. One router is programmed for Horn, Bret got it installed on Horn yesterday
June 5 th and it is on Royce’s Network, a special thanks to Royce, K7QEQ for providing the IP address
and network connections. Bryan and Bret might get to boarding house tomorrow, Friday the 7th to try
to get Boarding house Repeater back up on the Network and Repeaters
checked out. This leaves Bruin that has no Internet connectivity and control we have to figure out how
to get our own Network up there. Skyline is connected to the Cedar Repeater controller again, Skyline
repeaters have to be keyed once before it will connect from their side due to a possible Router setup
error on their side.

Bret had to change the Horn Mt. 447.625 UHF Repeater antenna, the old one was a Hustler fiberglass
antenna that is broken so he put it on the Spare UHF Antenna.

Abajo still has a problem with losing Network connectivity when it is keyed, We need to go down and
put some Shielded Ethernet Cable in line or possibly change it to fiber if it is already Shielded Cable.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:23 by Jim Anderson, Kyle Rhodes seconded.
Thanks to Ellen K7LNJ for taking the notes during the meeting.

Submitted by Anita Mills, Secretary Treasurer



